
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF DECEMBER 2, 2024 
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our holiday theme this week. We also 
began working on our unit based on the story The Gingerbread Man.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter G this week. We 
worked on shape and color matching, as well as the concepts of big and 
little and positional words.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made gumballs for the letter G. We 
made December placemats. We will also make stockings and complete 
the letter G page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on the story The Gingerbread Man. We will continue our 
holiday theme and introduce the letter H.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Our Gingerbread House Parent 
Involvement Activity will be held on Tuesday, December 10. Students 
will attend school at the normal time and parents are encouraged to join 
us in the gym at 10:00 to help decorate our gingerbread houses! We 
look forward to seeing everyone at this fun event! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Tuesday, December 10 – Parent-Involvement – Gingerbread 
Houses 10:00 

 Wednesday, December 18 –Pajamas Day 

 Friday, December 20 – No EC/Preschool Classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Monday, December 23 – Monday, January 6 – Winter Break 

 Tuesday, January 7 – Classes Resume 

 Monday, January 20 – No School – Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 

 


